
Effective July 30, 2021, all businesses reporting sales or use tax from 3 or more locations, 
are required to file sales and use tax return(s) electronically.  

Returns can be conveniently filed electronically through the secure MyTax Missouri Portal 
at, mytax.mo.gov.

https://mytax.mo.gov/rptp/portal/home

